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October 23, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear School Patrons: 

 

Students who are under quarantine due to COVID-19 from Stroud Schools are not allowed on school 

grounds at any time during that quarantine period. That includes school activities and activities related 

to organizations using school facilities. We appreciate your understanding and assistance in these 

areas. 

 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 

 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 


